
Update from Wingfield Parish Council for BoA Area Board 
 
• Speeding - a new Speed Radar Sign has been installed by the PC on the B3109 and is 

working well. Data is being submitted to the Wiltshire SID project. 
 

• LHFIG - continuing to look at speed and road safety measures, e.g. signage 
 

• Emergency plan - this is being developed, working with Swindon and Wiltshire 
Prepared.  

 
• River Festival - working with other PCs and local groups on a River Festival for 2025. 

 
• Walking Map - have worked with a local company to produce a Wingfield Walking Map.  

 


